
 
 

RIVER STREET RECONSTRUCTION  
WORKING GROUP MEETING: TUESDAY JANUARY 29 

 
The River Street Reconstruction project will upgrade the subsurface infrastructure and develop a new and 
improved street design for River Street, including Carl Barron Plaza and the bus terminal area near the junction of 
River, Green, and Magazine Streets.  
 
The River Street Reconstruction Working Group will meet monthly, with some exceptions for months when public 
meetings are held. All Working Group meetings are open to the public. 
 
At this first Working Group meeting, City and design team staff and Working Group members will be introduced 
for the first time, and together they will discuss the group’s role, review relevant City policies and prior planning 
efforts, and build an understanding of the project scope and timeline. 
 

River Street Reconstruction Working Group Meeting 
Tuesday, January 29, 2019 

Manning Apartments 
1st Floor Community Room 

237 Franklin Street 
Doors open: 5:45 PM 

Meeting: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM 
 
Doors will open at 5:45 PM.  Meet the project team and share your initial impressions. The meeting will begin 
promptly at 6:00 PM and conclude no later than 8:00 PM. 
 

 
 
For more information on this project or to be added to the project email list, please visit: 
cambridgema.gov/riverstreet. 
 
If you have any questions about this project or the upcoming meeting, contact Tegin Teich at 
tteich@cambridgema.gov or 617-349-4615. 
 
The City of Cambridge does not discriminate on the basis of disability. The City will provide auxiliary aids and services, written 
materials in alternative format and responsible modifications in policies and procedures to qualified individuals with disabilities 
upon request given 48 hours notice. 
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